
A TRANSPORTATION NETWORK FOR 
THE FUTURE
The Regional Municipality of York is planning for 
the future and has completed an update to the 
Transportation Master Plan. Research, analysis and 
community input has guided the update. Thank you  
to all who participated and provided feedback.

The Transportation Master Plan is the long-term 
vision for York Region’s transportation network, 
encompassing strategy, initiatives and infrastructure 
by looking ahead 30 years and planning for growth 
and supporting the changing needs of travellers.

This notice of completion places the Transportation 
Master Plan on public record for a 30-day review 
period, beginning Thursday, July 7, 2022. The plan  
can be reviewed and downloaded at york.ca/TMP

The Regional Municipality of York
Transportation Operations, Public Works
Phone: 1-877-464-9675 ext. 75000 
TTY: 1-866-512-6228 
Email: transportation@york.ca 

The Transportation Master Plan was updated 
through Approach #1 of the Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment master planning process.

This notice was issued on Thursday, July 7, 2022. 
Accessibility formats or communication supports are 
available upon request.

Wayne Emmerson 
York Region Chairman and CEO

This study is being conducted in accordance with Approach #1 of the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment document (October 2000, as amended 
in 2007, 2011 and 2015). Personal information submitted (e.g. name, address, phone number) is collected, maintained and disclosed under the authority 
of the Environmental Assessment Act and the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. Personal information you submit will 
become part of a public record that is available to the general public, unless you request that your personal information remain confidential.

We invite you to review the 2022 
Transportation Master Plan and direct 
any comments or outstanding concerns 
by Monday, August 8, 2022 to:


